(5/5-6/15) Board Meeting- Iltem 6
Emergency Conservation Regulation
Deadline: 5/4/15 by 1€:00 am
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SWRCB Clerk

To Whom It May Concern,

The proposed 36% water consumption reduction for the city of Rolling Hills is beyond
unreasonable and completely unacceptable especially considering that some of the other
neighboring cities are being asked to reduce their consumption by only 15%.

Respectfully,
Vukan Ruzic

5 Lower Blackwater Cyn Rd
Rolling Hills, CA 90274



